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Hello I would like to write to object to the liquor licensing proposal 20110002908 for the
University of St Thomas. Already there is a lot of alcohol at parties around campus during
sporting events. The worst is high-school football games on Friday nights at the UST stadium
- before and after every game there are lots of drunk people walking and driving near campus.
I think that allowing the sale of alcohol on campus during these events will make these issues
worse.

Thank you,

Kevin Leuthold
2221 Riverwood Pl, St Paul, MN 55104
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